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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Wetzel and Commission Members 

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  February 21, 2024 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of February 27, 2024 

Review and take possible action: Award LRIP 2023/2024 Bituminous Surfacing Project-2024 Boomer 

Street Project Contract #9-24 Base Bids A & B to Wolf Paving Co., Inc. for $443,298.60. 

Background 

The Engineering Division publicly opened bids for the LRIP 2023/2024 Bituminous Surfacing Project-

2024 Boomer Street Project Contract on February 16, 2024. Bid work included mill and overlay Boomer 

Street from Utah Street to River Drive and pulverizing and bituminous surfacing of Boomer Street from 

River Drive to S. Ninth Street. Two bids were received. The Engineering Division is recommending 

awarding the following Base Bids to Wolf Paving Co., Inc.: 

Base Bid A: Mill and Overlay - $105,248.00 
Base Bid B: Pulverize and Repave - $338,050.60 
 
Total cost to perform the proposed work is $443,298.60 from funding account #05-58-11-69, Annual 
Street Reserve. 

 
Attached is the bid tab. Work being awarded is within approved 2024 budgets. 
 

Enclosed:  

- Bid Tab 

 
 
 

 

 
 


